MONARCH

Studios: 520 First St., Medicine Hat, Alta.
March 11, 1963,

Mr, Carl Dabelstein,
1252/ "C" Street,
OMAHA 44, Nebraska.

Dear Carl:

We were pleased to receive your letter advising us
of reception of our Station,

On December 24, 1962, we went on air with our new
RCA 10 K-10 Transmitter, Our previous power was only 1000 watts.

Our Studio's are located close to the business
section of the City, while the Transmitter and 3 Tower antenna
array is located about 5 miles south of the City, Pattern-
change is required for evening operation, We are very pleased
with the performance of this new Transmitter,

As we have not prepared special Reply Cards, we
ask you to accept this as a confirmation to your letter.

Thanking you, we remain
Yours truly,
BROADCASTJING STATION CHAT,
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J. Bell,
Engineering Dept.
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